
Attorney who sued IVGID to be
guest speaker at college
Aaron Katz, the Lake Tahoe attorney who has sued the Incline
Village General Improvement District and repeatedly criticized
the district, will be the guest at the next Fireside Chat on
Feb.  2  in  Sierra  Nevada  College’s  Tahoe  Center  for
Environmental  Sciences  room  139/141.

The chat — hosted by Incline Village resident Andy Whyman — is
from 7-9pm.

Katz and his wife have lived in Incline Village since 2007
when he began his research on the history of the Incline
Village General Improvement District. It is not his first
public lawsuit. Katz has sued a number of public agencies over
the past five years, including the Foothill-De Anza Community
College District, Mountain View-Whisman School District, El
Camino  Hospital  District,  West  Valley-Mission  Community
College District and Campbell Union High School.

Katz alleges the Incline Village General Improvement District
has  violated  state  law  for  years  by  offering  free  and
discounted services to non-residents and private parties, and
it  further  demands  limits  be  set  against  the  facilities,
services and activities the district should be allowed to
provide.

For more information on the event, contact Shelia Leijon at
(775) 832.1310 or Debi Noonan at (775) 831.1314.
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